
Jason  Derulo  Broke  Up  With
Jordin Sparks Over the Phone

By Amanda Boyer

After three years together,Jason Derulo decided to end it with
his singer girlfriend Jordin Sparks over the phone when he was
out of town, according to UsMagazine.com. While Derulo is
being very vocal about the split responding to questions about
their relationship history and details, Sparks has a different
perspective. Sparks recently said she is ready to move on.

What  are  three  different  ways  to  call  things  off  with  a
partner?

Cupid’s Advice:
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If things aren’t working out with a long-time partner, it can
be difficult to call it quits. Cupid has some tips:

1. Start distancing yourself: first Start doing things by
yourself or with your friends. Finding different outlets will
be beneficial in the long run.

Related: Jason Derulo Confirms Split from Jordin Sparks

2. Pick a right time: Do not spring this on your partner. Pick
a time where you know they do not have a lot going on or
something that will affect them.

Related Link: Jason Derulo Surprises Jordin Sparks with 10,000
Roses for Valentine’s Day

3. Figure out what you are going to say: Write your thoughts
out and practice how you will say it, because it will not be
easy. Make sure you have both positives and negatives and that
you do not say something that will hurt them unnecessarily.

Have another way to end it with your partner? Write your
thoughts below!

Jason  Derulo  Confirms  Split
from Jordin Sparks
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By Maggie Manfredi

Derulo will not be in the club making wedding plans. According
to UsMagazine.com singer Jason Derulo and songstress Jordin
Sparks have ended their long term relationship. Three years
and a few love songs later the two celebs are upset over the
split. “Wiggle” singer and American Idol winner are working
and traveling and dealing with the separation privately.

How do you keep the drama in a breakup to a minimum?

Cupid’s Advice: 

Breakups  are  the  worst!  Cupid  has  some  helpful  tips  for
getting through a breakup with as little drama as humanly
possible:

1. Stay off social media: Whether you have feelings to share
or you know your partner might be getting online to vent,
don’t stoop to that level. Keep the tweets, posts and pics to
a minimum while you work through the split.

Related:  Source  Says  Sarah  Hyland  Will  Bounce  Back  From
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Alleged Abuse 

2. Keep your distance: I am not saying block their number and
tell all your mutual friends to shun him or her, but try not
to text or call. This is the time to lean on your other loved
ones for support and comfort.

Related: Liberty Ross Says “Trust Your Gut” When It Comes To
Cheating 

3. Do things for yourself: So you’ve cried on one of your
friend’s shoulder, screamed to another, and went out with a
few more. It might be a lonely time but don’t be afraid to
embrace  the  alone  time  and  do  things  just  for  you,  by
yourself; it will feel good to recharge your batteries.

Give us your favorite post breakup activities, share below!  

5  Celebrity  Couples  Who
Started Off As Friends
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By Courtney Omernick

Some argue that men and women CAN be ‘just friends’ and steer
clear  of  a  romantic  relationship.  However,  sometimes
friendships with members of the opposite sex can turn into
something more. Below, Cupid has five celebrity couples who
began their romantic journey in the friend zone.

1. Jordin Sparks and Jason DeRulo: At first, Jordin had a
boyfriend and Jason was single. Then, Jason had a girlfriend
and Jordin was single. The pair maintained a friendship while
they both had different significant others, but once both of
their  status  update’s  read  ‘single’,  they  turned  their
relationship into something more!

2. Kate Middleton and Prince William: The Duke and Duchess of
Cambridge met back in 2001 at St. Andrew’s University in Fife
while studying Art History. At first, they were just friends,
but their friendship turned into romance when the pair shared
a flat together with two other students during their second
and third years.

http://cupidspulse.com/105759/courtney-omernick/


3. Kim Kardashian and Kanye West: It seems as though their
relationship moved quickly, but these stars were friends long
before their walk down the aisle. Kim and Kanye first met back
in 2004 while Kim was married to Damon Thomas. After Kim’s
divorce to Kris Humphries in 2011, Kanye was there to pick up
the pieces, and the rest is history!

4. Mila Kunis and Ashton Kutcher: They may have been Jackie
and Kelso for years on ‘That 70’s Show,’ but according to a
source, the pair did not get along while playing each other’s
love interest. It wasn’t until Ashton split from Demi Moore
that these stars became friends! Now, Mila is pregnant with
Ashton’s baby and plans to take a trip down the aisle with him
soon.

5. Beyonce and Jay-Z: These A-listers were friends and talked
regularly over the phone for 18 months before they went on
their first date in 2000. In 2003, the couple finally admitted
to the public that they were dating. Five years later, Beyonce
became Mrs. Carter.

What other celebrity couples started off as friends? Share
what you know in the comments!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Jordin  Sparks,  Nina  Dobrev
and Gwyneth Paltrow
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By Shoshi

For  today’s  column,  let’s  take  a  look  at  three  celebrity
couples that keep the gossip mills churning — whether it’s
because of a potential engagement, a possible new love affair,
or never-ending separation rumors.

Jordin Sparks and Jason DeRulo: Lately, all eyes have been on
this couple, wondering when they’re going to get engaged.
DeRulo made the smoothest move ever on Valentine’s Day by
gifting his girlfriend with 10,000 orange roses. How in the
heck is he going to top that? What also has people buzzing is
that the sultry singer proposed to Sparks in his latest video
for “Marry Me.”

Calm down, and stop waiting for your wedding invitations.
They’re only 24 years old — why is everyone trying so hard to
marry them off? They’re still figuring it out. That’s not to
say that they haven’t started talking about marriage; right
now, it’s out on the table and being discussed. The two of
them are best friends, so it’s looking really good.

http://about.me/yolandashoshana


DeRulo is still trying to decide how and when to propose. I
see it coming on a holiday or a birthday; New Year’s Eve keeps
popping up.

Related Link: Jason Derulo Surprises Jordin Sparks with 10,000
Roses for Valentine’s Day

Nina Dobrev and Liam Hemsworth: Are these two Atlanta-based
actors a new couple? They have recently been spotted on a date
and sharing a few kisses.

If they do decide to pursue a relationship, don’t look for
this one to last a long time. No offense to Dobrev, but she’s
in a rebound situation after her split from longtime boyfriend
(and The Vampire Diaries co-star) Ian Somerhalder.

Similarly, Hemsworth’s energy is all over the place when it
comes to his heart. Can you blame him? By the end of his
relationship with Miley Cyrus, it had become a train wreck. He
has a bit of healing to do. He isn’t sure what he wants in a
relationship, so he’s just having a good time and looking to
see who’s out there. The Hunger Games actor has a few wild
oats to sow before settling down again.

Related Link: Find Out About Liam Hemsworth Post-Miley Hookup
with Eliza Gonzalez

Gwyneth Paltrow and Chris Martin: Oh, how the gossip is flying
on the marriage of this longtime pair! Her reps have denied
that she’s having an affair with lawyer Jeff Soffer; there
have been other names thrown around as well. The question
remains is any of it true — and who knows? Only those people
directly involved with the couple know the real deal.

When I look at the marriage of the actress and musician, it’s
in deep trouble — and not just because of affair rumors or
because  Martin  may  not  be  a  happy  camper  living  in  Los
Angeles. Long story short, the Coldplay frontman is bored to
tears with their relationship, and he looks disconnected. If
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things  don’t  turn  around  soon,  look  for  a  divorce
announcement. Martin is going to want to split, but Paltrow
will make sure that it looks like she’s the one who wants to
end their marriage, as her image is very important to her.
Martin will be fine with that as long as he gets to move on.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

Jason Derulo Surprises Jordin
Sparks with 10,000 Roses for
Valentine’s Day
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By Louisa Gonzales

R&B artist Jason DeRulo shows he isn’t shy of making grand
romantic gestures to the special person in his life, singer
Jordin Sparks, on Valentine’s Day. According to UsMagazine.com
the long-term couple, DeRulo got Jordin 10,000 roses on the
holiday and they were even in her favorite color, orange,
proving  romance  is  still  very  much  alive  in  their
relationship. He made it happen with the help of the shop
Passion Roses, and by renting out a suite at the Redbury
Hotel, where the surprise took place. Sparks captured the
lovely moment with a picture she later shared on Instagram,
and spoke of how “overwhelmed” she was by the surprise and how
she  thought  it  was  “beautiful”.  DeRulo  also  shared  his
excitement on Instagram posting a pic of the roses filled
room.

How  do  you  use  gifts  to  show  your  appreciation  for  your
partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s nice to receive gifts from people you love and care
about. When someone gets you a present it shows that they
think about you and appreciate you. Giving your partner gifts
is important for your relationship, especially with helping
your lovebird feel loved. Cupid has some advice on to use
gifts to show your gratitude toward your special someone:

1. Give your lover a gift on a non holiday: Want to really
show your appreciation and gratitude to your special someone?
What better way to that than to give them a gift for no other
specific reason other than because you love them and just
wanted to. Maybe give them a gift when you see they are having
a bad week or going through a hard time, nothing like gifting
them with something special to bring a smile to their face.

Related: New Couple: Jordin Sparks Is Dating Jason Derulo
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2.  Plan  to  give  the  best  gift  yet  for  their  next
birthday: Nothing will show how much you love and care about
your lover then by making their birthday one to remember.
Birthdays usually become less exciting as we get older and the
presents are less unique and special, break that idea and
notion by doing or getting something you know your honey will
love, enjoy and truly appreciate. Think about what gift will
truly surprise them, you can also ask family and friends for
help.

Related: 5 Celebrity Couples Who Got Engaged on Valentine’s
Day

3. Create, make or write a personalized gift: This is a chance
to show your creative side as well as show you are willing to
make the time and effort to put something together that is one
of kind and just for them. A gift doesn’t necessarily mean
giving your loved one a present. You can also write your
sweetheart a personalized love letter or thank you card that
expresses how grateful and thankful you are to have them in
your life or show you appreciation by making them breakfast in
bed.

Jordin Sparks Supports Jason
Derulo  Through  Neck  Break
Recovery
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Injured R&B star Jason Derulo’s downtime has become much more
enjoyable.  Derulo, who was nearly paralyzed after fracturing
his neck during a tour rehearsal, has been recovering with the
help of new girlfriend Jordin Sparks, reports People.  “I’m
taking it one day at a time,” said Derulo.  “[Sparks] lives in
Phoenix and she comes [to Miami] and takes care of me, brings
me breakfast in bed and she’ll go on walks with me.  We’ve
gotten closer because of my accident.  It’s awesome to have
someone you can talk to and she’s a wonderful person.”

How do you support your sick or recovering partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

Though having a sick partner can put a damper on date night,
it’s important to stay by your partner’s side.  Here are a few
ways to support your partner:

1. Accompany them: Go with your partner to doctor appointments
and therapy classes.  Though time consuming, your partner will
appreciate the company and bonding opportunity.

2. Kind gestures: Little gestures, like making your partner

http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20564738,00.html


breakfast  in  bed,  can  improve  your  relationship.   Even
something  as  simple  as  decorating  your  partner’s  cast  or
organizing their medicine for the day can be sweet.

3. Brainstorm: Going out on the town with a sick partner is
unlikely, so brainstorm some fun date ideas that you can enjoy
at home.  Being positive about changes in your relationship
will strengthen your bond with your partner.

Have you ever had to support a sick partner?  Feel free to
leave a comment below.

New Couple: Jordin Sparks Is
Dating Jason Derulo
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One of R&B’s hottest singers, Jason Derulo, spent his 22nd
birthday a new special lady, American Idol alum Jordin Sparks.
 According to Derulo’s rep, the two are officially dating and
had an official belated birthday bash at Phillipe Chow in
Hollywood.  They spent time with friends and music industry
executives, according to People.  The new duo were spotted
snuggling up to each other all evening.  “Jordin would sing to
him occasionally through the night in his ear if her head was
nested on his shoulder,” said an eyewitness.  “He was excited
to spend some [quality time] with Jordin in LA. … The two left
together and continued the celebration.”

How do you make your partner’s birthday special?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s  important  to  show  you  care  when  it’s  time  for  your
partner to turn a year older.  Make sure to put thought and
feeling  into  whatever  you  decide  to  do.   Cupid  has  some
suggestions:

1. Thoughtful gifts: Give your significant other something
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that no one else would have thought to gift them.  It’ll show
that you listen to them and, most importantly, care.

2. Throw a party: Whether it’s a surprise party or just an
informal  gathering  of  family  and  friends,  organizing  a
birthday  bash  is  a  great  way  to  make  your  mate’s  day
unforgettable.

3. Plan a trip: If you have time and some extra funds, plan a
birthday vacation for the two of you.  If your partner has
always wanted to see what Vegas is all about, plan a long
weekend in Sin City and enjoy what the strip has to offer.

What did you do to make your partner’s birthday special? Share
your experiences below.


